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I am not alone in my opposition to any future housing developments as the impact on traffic, doctors and schools 
etc would be the final straw.  
   
Traffic would certainly be far and away the biggest issue and we are already suffering to exit the village any time 
before mid morning on weekdays due to the volume of cars backed up from Nottingham  road through the village 
and all the way up Dale road and as there are only 3 main ways out of Spondon it is already quite often at a standstill 
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